
If you would still like to donate to the cause you 
can do so by clicking the link below.

DONATE NOW

This weekend, team White Oak 
took part in Pelotonia’s 38-mile 
ride in support of Cancer research. 
Everyone put in a great deal of 
work on the road and raising funds 
for the cause. 

With the support of our friends, 
families, and colleagues at White 
Oak, the team was able to exceed 
the fundraising goal and will pass 
the $20k mark this year. Pelotonia 
riders have raised more than $13 
million this year in support of the 
life-saving research that is being 
done at Ohio State’s James Cancer 
Hospital.

This year’s ride was a great 
success, but our mission to find 
a cure remains. The planning for 
next year starts now. Please reach 
out to a rider if you have questions 
or want to ride/volunteer next 
year. 

THANK YOU  
FOR THE SUPPORT

https://www.pelotonia.org/peloton/a0s3t00000BKXWRAA5



